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Secretary of the Commission
Docket ing and Service Branch, Docket #PRM-35-9
washington, D.C, 20555

Dear Mr, Secretary:

1 am writing to express my strong support for the petition for Rulamking filed
by the American College of Nuclear Physicians and the Society of Nuclear Medi-
cine. I am a practicing Nuclear Medicine physician at the University of Ala-
bama Hospital in Birmingham, Alabama. 1 am deeply concermed over the revised
10 CFR 35 regulations (effective spril, 1987) governing the medical use of

t material, as they signif cantly impact ny ability to practice high
quality Nuclear Medicine and prevent me fram providing optimal care to the
individual patients.

insert was never intended to prohibit physicians frum deviating fram it
for other indications; on the contrary, such deviation is necessary for growth
in developing new diagnostic and therapeutic procedures, In many cases, manu-
wmnwillmrgoh.ckwuumntomiuapnmmwimlud.a
new indication because it is not required by the FDA and there is simply no
ecavmic incentive to do #0.

Currently, the rxrlatory provisions in Part 35 (35,100, 35,200, 35.300 and
33,17 (a) (4) ) €0 rot pllow practices which are lejitimate end legal under “DA
reylati ns and Stave medicine and phammecy lawe., These regulations therefore
frapproyr iztely interfere with the pratuice i tdicine, which direstly concra~
dicts the NeCs Medica) Molivy stacenent against guch intmferdce.

Finally, I would 1ike to poine cut tiat highly restrictive NRC regulations will
orly jarord.ze wblic heelith i’ safety byt 1) restricting access tO Appro-
prizte Nunluay Madicine procedwes, 2) eposing patients to higher radiation
abacrbed Aosze fram altemative lecal, but nou-optimal, studies, and 3! @QOB-
irg rowpita) perscuiel to higher radistion araorbed doses because of unwar-
ranted, repetitive vrocedi.as, he WC shoald not strive to construct pro-
periptive regulations to cover all aspects of medicine, nor ghould it attampt
to regulate radiopharmaceutical use. Instead, the NRC should rely on the
expertise of the FDA, State Boarde of Pharmacy, State Boards of Medical Qual-
ity Assurance, the Joint Camission on Accreditation of Healthcare Organiza-
tions, radiation safety camittees, {nstitutional quality assurance review
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procedures, and, most inportantly, the professional judgment of physicians and
pharmacists who have been well-trained to administer and prepare these nate-

Since the NRC's primary regulator focus appears to be based on the unsubstan-
tiated assuption that misadministrations, particularly those involving diag-
mnostic radicopharmaceuticals, pose a serious threat to the public health and
safety, I strongly urge the NRC to pursue a camprehensive study by a reputable
scientific panel, such as the National Academy of Sciemces or the NCRP, to
aspess the radicbiological effects of misadministrations from Nuclear Medicine
diagrostic and therapeutic studies. I fimly believe that the results of such
a study will demonstrate that the NRC's efforts to impose more and more strin-
gent regulations are unnecessary and not cost-effective in relation to the
extremely low health risks of these studies.

In closing, I strongly urge the NRC to adopt the American College of Nuclear
Physicians/Society of Nuclear Medicine Petition for Rulemaking as expeditiously
as possible,
Sincerely,
C’ .) ]2\4.4/

Charles Do N.nll. M.D.' . =
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